
 

 

 

 

 

 28th April 2020  

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 

I hope you are all keeping well and had an enjoyable and safe weekend. I also hope that you are finding 
our regular letters useful in keeping you as informed as possible as well as the weekly video messages 
that you will find on the TTLT website or Facebook page. 
 
Our schools are continuing to work hard to further develop our learning advice and support and they will 
be informing you of this over the coming weeks.  The Government has made clear that there is no 
agreed set date for a return to school but when they do agree the way in which we will return I know that 
a considerable amount of planning will be needed to make this possible. .  
 
Please do remember that our daily bedtime stories and poems are available each evening for the 
children at 6pm, read by a range of staff from across the trust.   All stories can be found on the TTLT 
website and our Facebook page and would encourage you all to tune in.  
 
As always, if you are experiencing any problems that are non medical/non education, please contact us 
if you need any information or alternatively use the trust’s non-medical/non educational support helpline 
on  07944 224 266, Monday to Friday 10am-3pm where school staff are on hand to signpost parents to 
external services and offer help where possible.  
 
It does look like the weather has turned but there are still a wide range of indoor activies that can be 
done.  I hope you all have a good week and look forward to seeing you all soon. 
 
  
Best wishes, 
 
 
Paul Harris 
CEO 
The Tapscott Learning Trust  


